



Can You Believe It? The Summer Reading Program is Almost Over!



Wednesday, August 10 is the last day to log your accomplishments!

Make sure to get all of your books, minutes, and activities entered into Beanstack. August 10th is the last day to earn regular prizes, and your last chance to get entered into the grand prize drawings! Stop in, give us a call, or visit tillabook.beanstack.org to enter your reading and activities!

Come See Us at the County Fair!

We Will Have the Bookmobile in Our Regular Spot at the Tillamook County Fair!

Come visit the Bookmobile at the Tillamook County Fair, August 10th through the 13th. Play Pin the Tail on the Cow, take fun pictures, make a pinback button, check out a book, or sign up for a library card. We'll have prizes! And free books for kids and teens!



Tillamook County Library

1716 3rd St. Tillamook, Oregon 97141 (503) 842-4792

tillabook.org/